
NPHS Meeting April 2, 2019 
 
 
 
Alicia Erickson 
Jane Farrington 
Isabelle Demytternaere 
Monica Cantelli - host 
Mary Chesler 
Andrea Cinnamond 
Emily Nelson 
Tricia Azzarello 
Gina Cothey 
Milica Golubovic 
 
Food & Drink Waiting to hear from suppliers for stations but is under control. 
Monica will continue to stay in contact with suppliers.  
 
Use the votives that are in Ms Soto’s office 
 
Discussion about Photo Booth and floor plan 
 
Bidding for Good will be launched May 1, 2019 
Tickets are available for purchase now 
 
Gina Cothey to take care of sharing to social media/sharing auction items etc 
 
Two banners, one for the school and one for BFIT 
 
Any ideas for publicity? 
 
Emails to highlight auction items 
 
Auction Update 
Content is being put into the Auction Software 
Prices and bidding increments are going to be set next week 
~30 Auction Items and 12 Teacher Items 
$2500 of balloon items have been collected 
 
Ring Toss – Kim is organizing this and Alicia will follow up with them 
Jane to order wine bags for taking the wine home 
 
FAN – Chad to emcee the FAN paddle raise, no icebreaker, no prize for the last bid,  
Give Chad some talking points about each of the FAN items 
 



Thermometer will show the FAN sales  
Matching funds will be for the FAN sales 
 
Alicia will invite any and all politicians to Tropi 
 
Andrea will contact Mary Owen about creating the poster and postcards. Gina will 
have the postcards printed at MOO again this year. Same number of postcards and 
posters should be printed. Less program guides this year. Will check with Mary on 
the number ordered and reduce the order this year.  
 
Clean up at the Hurley April 6th, 9:30am to 11:30am. 
Coffee, hot chocolate, munchins will be provided 
Will pickup rakes etc on Friday (Isabelle to help get the rakes etc) 
Jerry to open the water faucets to the garden 
 
STEM – The meeting that was scheduled for tomorrow (Wednesday) has been 
postponed. Mr. Gaines and Ms, Ingrid are very busy and aren’t ready to support the 
projects.. More discussion needs to happen. 
 
Santiago visit has been postponed to June 2019.  
 
Mindfulness program - K1 would like to champion the mindfulness introduction 
 

Annissa Essaibi George wants to come to an NPHS meeting – let’s think about 
inviting her in June. Maybe think about what we want to present to her (auditorium 
renovation project?) 
 
Hurley School website project is underway. The plan is to have the content by the 
end of April and have the site launched during the summer. Andrea has built a demo 
site in both English and Spanish.  
 
Next NPHS meeting will be on Tuesday, April 30 hosted by Jane Farrington, 95 
Warren Street.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


